
Ravelston Park – Representation 022 

 

From: rmrobertson <REDACTED>  
Sent: 12 April 2022 18:12 
To: Commercial Property <Commercial.Property@edinburgh.gov.uk> 
Subject: Ravelston park 
 
 
Dear team, 
 
I am emailing to give my support to the transfer of ownership of Ravelston park in blackhall to the 
Blackhall community trust. The reason I support this is I believe that blackhall nursery is an 
extremely important part of our local community. The building will need to be invested in and 
updated in order to be able to continue providing this service. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Rachel Neilson  
REDACTED 
 
Sent from my Galaxy 
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